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If you have anything that you want included in the newsletter, please email it to jmck@icx.net.

        










































































































On October 15th the Athens Kiwanis program chair was Murray Willis and his guest speaker was Robert Greene.  Robert currently serves as Director of the City of Athens School System.  





The club heard about changes that would be taking place in schools, the way schools are changing, but not keeping up with the changing world, and where our schools are in rank.





Date			Program		      Speaker				Topic/Title


October 22nd		Wayne Scarbrough	     Joe Guy			McMinn County Sheriff


October 29th		 Jerry Smith		     Stan Harrison 		Interim President TWC


November 5th		Paul Smith		     Jimmy Duncan  		U.S. Congress, Representative District 2


November 12th 	Stewart Smith		     John Morgan 		Chancellor, Tennessee Board of Regents





October 1	Chris Adams


October 6	George Newton


October 14	Ross Dodson


October 14	Lou Pascarella


October 19	Jack Hammontree


October 20	John Proffitt


October 24	David McKee


October 29	Pam Perdue





The Athens Kiwanis will be taking part in the TWC Halloween festival.  Our club will be giving out small treat bags to any child who stops by our booth.  We will need members to help set up and man the event from 7 to 9 p.m. on Friday October 29th 





October 2010 Terrific Kids


Danisha Lillard		Carter Henderson


Tommy Gouge		Christian Jackson


Savannah Boggess		Om Patel


Cody Marshall			Karli Benton





Since October is Fire Safety Month, our club has been working on fire safety sheets to give out.  Today we have delivered fire safety sheets to the following so far E.K.Baker, Signal Center, Trinity Tots, Westside, and Bright Beginnings. 











Starting in November, we will be kicking off our annual canned food drive.  Every year our club works with various partners to help collect canned good. The drive will run from November 1st through November 21st. Items will then be collected and taken to stock Coordinated Charities pantry for the holiday season.  Hats off to Luke Holbrook, who has already agreed to let � HYPERLINK "http://twcdining.com/" ��TWC dinning� help collect cans on the college campus.





On October 15th the Athens Kiwanis Club presented its Distinguished Service Award to Paul Willson.  Paul has served as an active member in the community.  He has given not only financially, but many man hours to help better this city and county.  Our club is honored to have such an outstanding community leader.








 On October 5th 2010, the Athens Kiwanis Board of Directors held its monthly meeting.  At this meeting, Harry Johnson presented a membership application for Mr. Robert Greene.  The motion was made by James McKeehan and seconded by Wayne Scarbrough to accept the application for 





membership.  Upon a voice vote the application was unanimously approved.  Robert went through membership education on October 15th and was welcomed into the club.  Robert was sponsored by Chris Adams and Chris Liner





October 29th 	           TWC Halloween Festival


October 31st		Halloween


November 20th 	� HYPERLINK "http://www.athensdba.com/downtown_christmas.html" ��Christmas on the Square�


November 25th 	Thanksgiving


December 3rd    	Tri County Center Share Your Christmas Party





Opportunity is missed by most people because it is dressed in overalls and looks like work."  Thomas Edison

















10/22/2010


Beef stroganoff with egg noodles


Greek grilled chicken


Orzo pasta with sun dried tomatoes, mint & parsley


Sugar snap peas


Corn





Menu subject to change
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CLUB PROJECT





                            OFFICERS   					WHATS FOR LUNCH?











If you were at the meeting last week, you may have heard John mention the key program.  The membership key program was designed by Kiwanis International to inspire members to be active and recruit members.  Starting On October 1st if you bring in one member you will receive a bronze key.  When you bring in your second member, you will receive a silver key; but don’t stop there, because when you bring in your third member, you will receive a gold key.  A member can only receive three keys; but as you move up a level, you still keep your old key.  So what are you waiting for?  Go find recruits.
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